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Item 4.   Changes in the Registrant's Certifying Accountant. 
 
         On August 18, 2003, NN, Inc. (the "Company") dismissed KPMG LLP 
("KPMG") as the Company's independent auditors, following approval by the Audit 
Committee of the Company's Board of Directors. 
 
         KPMG's reports on the Company's consolidated financial statements for 
each of the years ended December 31, 2002 and 2001 did not contain an adverse 
opinion or disclaimer of opinion, nor were such reports qualified or modified as 
to uncertainty, audit scope or accounting principles. 
 
         During the years ended December 31, 2002 and 2001 and through August 
18, 2003, there were no disagreements with KPMG on any matter of accounting 
principle or practice, financial statement disclosure, or auditing scope or 
procedure which disagreements, if not resolved to KPMG's satisfaction would have 
caused them to make reference to the subject matter of the disagreement in 
connection with their opinion. The Company believes that there were no 
reportable events as defined in Item 304(a)(1)(v) of Regulation S-K. However, 
during the second quarter of 2001, the Company determined that an interest rate 
swap entered into by its Italian subsidiary was not recorded or disclosed in its 
March 31, 2001 10-Q. The Company addressed this by filing an amended 10-Q that 
disclosed this transaction. The adjustment to the financial statements resulted 
in the recording of an expense of approximately $98,000, net of income tax and 
minority interests. In addition, the Company has strengthened the internal 
contract review process to ensure material arrangements entered into throughout 
the organization are communicated to the appropriate corporate financial 
manager. On February 27, 2002, the Company received a letter from KPMG dated 



July 25, 2001, stating that the matter constituted a material weakness and 
recommending the Company implement procedures to insure all contracts entered 
into by the Company and its subsidiaries be considered by corporate management 
for financial implications. 
 
         The Company provided KPMG with a copy of the foregoing disclosures. 
Attached as Exhibit 16 is a copy of KPMG's letter, dated August 26, 2003. 
 
 
Item 7.     Financial Statements and Exhibits. 
 
           c) EXHIBITS. 
 
          16   Letter from KPMG to the Securities and Exchange Commission dated 
               August 26, 2003. 
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         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, 
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the 
undersigned hereunto duly authorized. 
 
         Date:  August 26, 2003 
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August 26, 2003 
 
 
 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
Washington, DC 20549 
 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
We were previously principal accountants for NN, Inc. and, under the date of 
February 24, 2003, we reported on the consolidated financial statements of NN, 
Inc. as of and for the years ended December 31, 2002 and 2001. On August 18, 
2003 our appointment as principal accountants was terminated. We have read NN, 
Inc.'s statements included under Item 4 of its Form 8-K dated August 25, 2003, 
and we agree with such statements, except that we believe that a material 
weakness is a reportable event and that we are not in a position to agree or 
disagree with NN, Inc.'s statements: 
 
o    That our dismissal as NN, Inc.'s independent auditors was approved by the 
     Audit Committee of the Company's Board of Directors. 
 
o    That the Company has strengthened the internal contract review process to 
     ensure material arrangements entered into throughout the organization are 
     communicated to the appropriate corporate financial manager. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
/s/ KPMG LLP 


